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2021 TRAX SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS

​Congratulations to our 2021 All Aboard Youth Scholarship
recipients. We wish you each good luck in your future
endeavors and are proud to call you members.

Learn More

Member Voices

Preston, Member since 2020 –

"I was overwhelmed with the hospitality I received!"

https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1128411739338/44165f0f-a264-4e22-863e-1c5222e0a3bd
http://www.traxcu.com
https://www.traxcu.com/scholarship-winners.html
https://www.traxcu.com/scholarship-winners.html
https://www.traxcu.com/about/contact-us.html
https://www.traxcu.com/services/account-services/debit-cards.html
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001S8e9mo0MpsEiX04Q78omZbkC9zLu7-Bm


Thank you for being a loyal member. If you’ve received
outstanding service, please tell us about it. Contact us by
clicking here or send your letter to:

Attn: Marketing,
3710 N 50th St.
Tampa, FL 33619.

Membership Referral
Winners

Congratulations to the referral
winners Salane Preston & Michael
Kinchen!

Wait, You Offer That?

Debit Card
Controls

Did you misplace your
debit card? You can
control your debit
card from the Trax
mobile application!
Turn on and off your
debit card in seconds!

LEARN MORE

Membership Matters

https://www.traxcu.com/about/contact-us.html
https://www.traxcu.com/services/account-services/debit-cards.html


“The staff at the Tampa Office on 56th
St. are absolutely the best. I love the
personal interactions."

-Joyce

Hi Joyce!

“Hi Joyce! We work hard to build personal relationships with our
members - and our front-line staff are the key. Thank you for
providing this feedback and we appreciate your membership!"

-Your Board of Directors
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Disclaimer: All content in this newsletter is for informational purposes only and should not be
relied upon to make any financial, accounting, tax, legal or other related decisions. Each person
must consider his or her objectives, risk tolerances and level of comfort when making financial

decisions and should consult a competent professional advisor prior to making any such
decisions. Any opinions expressed through the content in this newsletter are the opinions of

the particular author only.
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